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Kindergarten Play School Live Performance 

March 23, 2018. 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
In Kindergarten this term we have been learning all about coming to school, with a focus on social play. To 
support our learning we are excited to announce that Play School Live is coming to Bega Civic Centre on 
Tuesday May 22nd.  
 
The cost is $28.00 per student, which covers admission to the show and bus travel to and from Bega. This 
show came to Bega two years ago, and all students who attended thoroughly enjoyed the interactive 
performance which was exciting and encouraged them to participate in singing and dancing. We hope your 
child will attend this year. 
 
Please return your child’s note and money to the school office in a marked envelope no later than Friday, 
May 11, 2018. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Kindergarten Teachers 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this note and money to the office by Friday, May 11, 2018. 
 
Dear Kindergarten Teachers,  
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________of class _______________ to attend the 
Play School Live Performance at Bega Civic Centre on Tuesday 22nd May 2018.  
 
I have enclosed $28 which I understand is for admission and bus travel. I give permission for my child to 
travel to/from the event by bus. 
 
Medical issues for my child are__________________________________________________________. 
 
My mobile number is__________________________________________ 
 
 
Name: __________________________________ Signature: _________________   Date:______________ 
                                Parent/ Guardian 


